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You don't often get email from andrew.poole1@norfolk.police.uk. Learn why this is important

WARNING: External email, think before you click!

Afternoon,
I am the Traffic Management Officer for the Norfolk Constabulary and I have been forwarded your email from our designing out crime team
Having looked at your plans I have noted the following:-
Issues that have been raised to me from Police officers regarding the current section of the NDR (A1270) is that there is an insufficient number of lay-bys and places for the police to observe traffic/ conduct stop checks
It would be ideal if there could be a lay-by added in each direction along with a pair of observation platforms (raised locations for Police vehicles to observe the traffic) or if laybys cannot be added to the designs a pair of observation platforms would be beneficial in maintaining road safety
Also the current NDR has had a number of collisions on the roundabouts during the hours of darkness  Consideration should therefore be given to sufficient lighting and or signage to prevent this occurring on this section on the new section of road
Kind regards

Traffic Management Officer.
Broadland Police Hub
Norfolk Constabulary
Maple Way
Postwick
Norfolk
NR13 5HB
Phone:-
Mobile:- 

From: Designing Out Crime (NC) <DesigningOutCrime@norfolk police uk> 
Sent: 12 June 2024 13:16
To:
Subject: FW: Subject FUL/2024/0022 Land between the A1270 Broadland Northway near Ringland and the A47 near Honningham
Good afternoon
I haven t been in touch lately, but this has just arrived in our email box, addressed to you – I am guessing in your capacity as Traffic Management Officer Definitely your expertise is required – not sure how to apply much physical security to this, but happy to assist/pass on your comments if you prefer that pathway, or leave it to
you to reply direct  Have extrapolated some of the info for you and attached
Look forward to hearing from you  

Designing Out Crime Officer
Norfolk Police
Community Safety, Local Police Delivery Unit
Mobile
Email @norfolk.pnn.police.uk

From: Planning Services 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 11:46 AM
To: Designing Out Crime (NC) <DesigningOutCrime@norfolk police uk>
Subject: Subject FUL/2024/0022 Land between the A1270 Broadland Northway near Ringland and the A47 near Honningham

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe

Please see attached letter  Kind regards  on behalf of the Head of Planning Please reply to  

--

To see our email disclaimer click here http://www norfolk gov uk/emaildisclaimer
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